To:

Midcoast Community Council (MCC)

From:

Susan Ayers-Matonis

Date:

23 February 1994

Regarding:

Resignation from Midcoast Advisory Council

Dear Council Members and Community,

It has become increasingly difficult for me to meet the needs of this community while maintaining my personal health and happiness. I am saddened by the necessity to request the acceptance of my resignation effective immediately.

It has been both an honor and an enjoyable challenge to serve this community as a council member. I will work to make time to remain active on the subcommittees that need my skills and assistance.

Someone will need to assume responsibilities of the Treasurer 's tasks and I would like to meet with whomever is selected to discuss the current status of the Council's financial affairs.

Thank you very much for you understanding in this difficult matter.

Sincerely,

Susan Ayers-Matonis Wathur